
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

Dear Members, Friends and Supporters of the Society,

On the 25th May 2018, new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 
come into force requiring us, as a Society, to obtain your permission to 
continue to contact you with information about the Society's activities.

Therefore if you wish to be kept in touch with the Society's future 
activities, please contact our chairman Roger Bravey at 
Rbravey@aol.com to reaffirm your interest in the Society and your 
wish to continue to receive information from us.

After 25th May we will not be able to contact you without your 
permission.

We look forward to hearing from you. 
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